



R-14

Date: March 4, 2008

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

From: Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Chair, Transportation and Infrastructure

Committee

Subject: SAVE THE QUEEN, LLC

The Transportation and Infrastructure Committee, at its meeting held Tuesday, February 19, 2008, considered communications relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Transportation and Infrastructure Committee to the City Council to request a study session regarding Save the Queen, LLC, as soon as March 2008.

Respectfully submitted,

TRANSPORTATION AND INFRASTRUCTURE COMMITTEE

Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Chair

Prepared by: Dina Lopez